SIS Info for AAG Meeting
October 13, 2009
9:30 a.m.
1. ROLLOVER FOR 2010-2011

The rollover process has been completed.  The deadline to submit your changes for Fall 2010 and Winter 2011 is Wednesday, November 25.   Information and forms are available at www.mcgill.ca/classschedule/schedulingguidelines/instructions .  Hands-on workshops are available between October 7 and November 24.
2. REMINDER: 2009-10 CHANGES TO NORMAL CLASS SCHEDULE 
The normal Thursday schedule of course activities will be cancelled for December 3, 2009.  In its place, all lectures, labs, conferences and other course-related activities that are normally held on Monday will be held on Thursday, December 3, 2009 as well. This change in schedule is to make up for activities that will be cancelled on Monday, October 12 due to Thanksgiving Day.
3. REMINDER: WAITLIST 

Do not use wait listing for Spanned courses, Linked courses, Cross listed courses; use cautiously with Reserved Seating

4. REMINDER: SLAEVNT ENTRIES

Entries for non-course events should be completed in SLAEVNT by the requester.   Also remember to add comments to your EVENT.  

5. CROSS LISTED COURSES

In older versions of Banner, departments would give the enrolment max for each section and the total cross-listed max (the total of the two courses).  If a department wanted to raise or lower the course max they needed to contact Enrolment Services who would go behind the scenes and adjust the numbers.  This process changed with the last upgrade, but we only recently became aware of it.  Departments now only need to give Enrolment Services the cross-list max when they set up the cross-list for the courses and they are free to juggle the numbers within the two sections as they please.  They need only inform Enrolment Services if the cross-list max for the combined two courses needs to be increased.

6. TRAINING VS SECURITY ACCESS

I would like to remind you that it is essential to follow up with training after being given SIS security access on the honor system.    If a formal training session isn’t available within a reasonable amount of time, we will assist you with one-on-one training.
7. ARTS SEMINAR ROOMS and OTHER ROOMS USED BY ARTS
A small seminar room in the Institute for the Public Life of Arts and Ideas (IPPLAI), with a capacity of 15 has been added to the University Roomtable.  It is located at 3610 McTavish (Room 21-6).  The room is locked when not in use. Arrangements to use this room can be made by writing to leigh.yetter@mcgill.ca   
8. SIS OFFICE UPDATES

- We are located in Peterson Hall, Room 344 
- We presented at the Arts Orientation for New Faculty held on August 31 and followed up with training to new academics and advisers
- We have been doing one-on-one training and refresher training due to staff changes in departments.
- We continue to provide one-on-one service to the Arts Department as per our departmental distribution handout and provide assistance through our Help Desk (phone 5082) and Help Email (sissupport.arts@mcgill.ca) 
